
Congratulations to Rev. Dr. Joe 

Borg (Campus FM), who  

celebrated 35 years of  

priesthood on the 19th June. 
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MUHC, Hotel Kappara and Malta  

University Sports & Leisure Facebook 

pages have recently been set up.  

 

It would be appreciated if you could 

take a few minutes to like these pages, 

as well as the existing pages of the 

Malta University Language School, 

Malta University  

Residence and  

Campus FM. 
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Welcome to the first issue of the 

MUHC Newsletter! 

 

The aim of this newsletter is to 

keep you updated about things 

that are happening at MUHC. 

 

Each month, we will also include a 

short feature about  someone who 

works for MUHC. Since Rev. Dr. 

Joe Borg recently celebrated 35 

years as a priest, we felt it would be 

appropriate for him to be featured 

in this first issue. 

 

We would welcome any feedback 

or suggestions about the  

newsletter. Thanks! 

WELCOME 



An Afternoon Break for the MUHC Management Team was held 

on Friday 22nd June. The aim of this afternoon break was to  

relieve stress and work pressure, as well as to promote team 

building, all crucial now that the busy summer months are  

starting. The Afternoon Break involved an educational tour to 

Ħaġar Qim, as well as a visit to the Limestone Heritage. The 

afternoon was finished off with  a competitive Archery 

Tournament. 

MANAGEMENT AFTERNOON BREAK 



Now that Summer is here, Barbecues and 

lunches have started to be held by the pool at 

Hotel Kappara, weather permitting. In June, 

two such barbecues were held, which were 

both very successful events.  

The set-up for one of the BBQs held 
in June at Hotel Kappara 

BARBECUES & LUNCHES AT 

HOTEL KAPPARA 

FOCUS ON PERSONNEL: REV. DR. JOE BORG 

Rev Dr Joseph Borg M.S.Th, PhD. MOM. read for his Masters in 

Theology at the University of Malta and for a post-graduate diploma 

in Communication Studies at Concordia University,  

Montreal. Canada, and for his PhD (by Publications) with the  

University of Bolton, England. He was ordained a priest in the  

Archdiocese of Malta in 1977. Borg was the Archbishop's Delegate 

for Social Communication , Head of the Press Office of the  

Archdiocese, and the founder of  the following Church media  

organisations: RTK radio, the Media Centre and the newspaper IL-

GENS.  Borg was the first chair of the Editorial Board of Public 

Broadcasting Services Ltd. He presented and produced several TV 

and radio programmes some of which are award winners. He was 

one of the drafters of the National Broadcasting Policy. Borg is the 

editor of Campus FM and the Audio-visual policy consultant of the 

Minister for Education and Culture. 

 

Borg is one of the promoters of the study of media education in 

Church schools.  

 

He lectures in the Faculty of Media and Knowledge Sciences and the 

Faculty of Theology within the University of Malta and is the author 

of several books and a number of papers in different academic  

publications.  



QUOTE OF THE MONTH 

 
"The miracle isn't that I finished. The miracle 
is that I had the courage to start." 
 
- John Bingham  


